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Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners Invites Oystermen and All Other Seafood Industry Workers to Participate in a Public Workshop

The Board of County Commissioners invites oystermen and all other seafood industry workers to address the Board with any concerns and/or needs.  The Workshop will be held on January 4, 2016 at 3:00p.m. at the Commission Chambers, 29 Arran Rd., Crawfordville, FL. 32327.  Feedback gathered from this Workshop will be used to provide additional information at another Workshop being held on January 19, 2016.
If you have any questions, please contact Jessica Welch at (850) 926-0919 ext. 706 or jwelch@mywakulla.com
